
 

 

Local services in Mexico subject to VAT effective January 1, 2023 

 

Dear Colleagues,   

 

Effective January 1, 2023, all local services in Mexico will be subject to a VAT of 16% 

of the final billing, while air freight services (including all due carrier charges) will be 

subject to 25% of the total amount.  

 

Please find attached the formal notice along with the affected charge codes for both 

air and ocean. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Marissa Vergara 

Ocean Director, Mexico 

Fernando Ceballos 

Air Freight Director, Mexico 

 


